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Hello my name is Pamela Schwartz. I’m born and raised in Oregon, with multiple 

generations of my family being born and raised here as well.  

 

Please pass this bill as originally written (SB 85-1). There should be no place for 

factory farming in Oregon. We are known for caring for the environment in the Pacific 

Northwest and this causes environmental issues, health issues and is mistreatment 

of animals.  

 

Thank you for your service and work towards making our state a better place to live 

for all!  

Pamela Schwartz 

503-705-1031 

Pamitis2004@yahoo.com 


